Dear students,

Warm greetings! We hope you have already made your plans to attend 105th Annual Florida Entomological Society meeting to be held in Quincy, Florida, from 1-3 July 2024. You are invited to submit a paper for the student competition and register for the meeting. You can find those forms linked on the Florida Entomological Society web site.

The Student Activities Committee provides funds for scholarships, mini-grants and travel to the FES annual meeting. Please follow the guidelines below and submit your applications to Dr. Muhammad Haseeb by May 15, 2024. You must be a student member of FES in order to receive any of these awards. The membership form can be found here - https://docs.google.com/forms/d/14VBZ0-99hPPdMTm_zXa18cR5wmjKXpA_z_uxUc0X3kc/viewform?edit_requested=true

Florida Entomological Society Scholarships, Mini-grants and Travel Grants

Each year the Florida Entomological Society presents three scholarships and four mini-grants to students at the Annual Meeting. Travel grants are also awarded at the meeting. The format for applying for each of the Florida Entomological Society-sponsored awards follows:

Scholarships: The Florida Entomological Society will award two $500 scholarships to students majoring in entomology or a related discipline. The application requirements are:

· The student must be full-time with at least one year remaining in their degree program. Applications from undergraduate students will be considered.

· The application should include an unofficial transcript, letters of recommendation from two faculty members, curriculum vita, and a statement from the student about their future plans in the field of entomology.

Mini-grants: The Florida Entomological Society will award four mini-grants of $250 each to student members for entomological research. Applications should consist of a one-page description of the research and a list of the items to be purchased.

Travel grants: The Florida Entomological Society allocates funds to assist students with the cost of attending the society’s annual meeting. Students requesting travel funds should send a letter stating their purpose for attending the meeting and their other potential sources of travels funds.

Applications for scholarships, mini-grants and travel grants should be received no later than June 1, 2023, and should be addressed to:

Dr. Muhammad Haseeb, Student Activities Committee 
Email: muhammad.haseeb@famu.edu 
Phone: (850) 412-7060
